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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 2:59 PM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Kerry Egan; Austin Weyant
Subject: Backfill request
Attachments: backfill request.pdf

RE: Lucid Energy * Coyote Station * 2RP-1825 * 2RP-4224 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
On behalf of Lucid Energy, I would like to request backfill at the Coyote Station.  This request is for the area 
between the pipelines and includes sample locations L4 and L5.  Attached you’ll find the site map and the lab 
results.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Patterson 
Staff Scientist 

Souder, Miller & Associates 
Engineering  Environmental  Surveying 
201 Halagueno St 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
www.soudermiller.com 
(575)200‐5343 (mobile) 
 

 
 


